To Kaukauna Health And Recreation Committee:

Electric City Experience is requesting the use of Hydro Park and adjacent
parking lot, the “Farm Market” parking lot, and one block of East 2nd Street
to use for Electric City Experience on Thursday, Friday, Saturday June
9,10,11, 2022. The event will include amplified music and carnival rides and
games. Times: Thursday 4pm-11pm, Friday 4pm-11pm, Saturday
2pm-11pm.

Thank you,

Jason Lipsky

Electric City Experience
920-968-9773
appletonrockschool@gmail.com



